
SENERGY 
NORTH WEST 

PO. Box 968 * Richland, Washington 99352-0968 

January 19, 2000 
G02-00-014 

Docket No. 50-397 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21 
COMPLETION OF TIIERMO-LAG 330-1 FIRE BARRIER 
CORRECTIVE ACTIONS 

References: 1) NRC Generic Letter 92-08, "Thermo-Lag 330-1 Fire Barriers," dated 
December 17, 1992 

2) Letter dated February 17, 1999, SJ Collins (NRC) to JV Parrish (Energy 
Northwest), "Request for Change to Confirmatory Order Regarding Thermo

Lag 330-1 Fire Barriers for WNP-2 (TAC NO. MA4528)" 

Reference 1 required Energy Northwest to confirm in writing when corrective actions that 

resolved deficiencies in Thermo-Lag fire barrier configurations were completed. Consistent 

with this requirement, we are informing the staff by this letter that Thermo-Lag fire barrier 

configuration corrective actions have been completed as of December 31, 1999. Completed 
corrective actions include physical plant modifications and work package closeout, thereby, 

ensuring compliance with the Reference 2 confirmatory order to our operating license.  

Should you have any questions or desire additional information regarding this issue, please call me 

or Mr. PJ Inserra at (509) 377-4147.  

Respectfully, / 

DW Coleman 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Mail Drop PE20 

cc: EW Merschoff - NRC RIV DL Williams - BPA/ 1399 

JS Cushing - NRC NRR TC Poindexter - Winston & Strawn 

NRC Sr. Resident Inspector - 927N


